January 13, 2009

Lara DeLaney, Semor Management Analyst CAO
651 Pine Street, 11" Floor"
Courity Administrators Office

Martinez, CA 94553

Ms DeLaney

This is to inform you that a notice of the scheduled vacancy on the Public Law lerary
Board of Trustees was published in October 2008 We have received no mqmnes or
applications.

At'this time the Law Library Board of Trustees would like to request the Internal
Operations Commlttee of the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors to reappoint
David Del Simone, Esq. to fill the scheduled vacancy (January 1, 2009 thru December
31, 2009). Mr. Del Simone, Esq. has expressed an interest in continuing his involvement
with the Contra Costa County Public Law Library Board of Trustees and has been a
dedicated and resourceful member of the board for a number of years. He brmgs a
history to the board that the newer members do not have

Sinéereiy,

Judge Barry G
Board of Trustees, Personnel Committee
Contra Costa County Public Law Library

1020 Ward Street, 1st Floor * Martinez, California 94553-1360
Phone: (925) 646-2783 » Fax: (925) 646-2438 » www.ccepllib.org




FOR PUBLICATION ON:
October 24, and 25, 2008

WOULD YOU LIKE TO SERVE ON THE COUNTY’S PUBLIC LAW LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD?

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors is seeking individuals who are interested in serving on the
Contra Costa County Public Law Library’s Board of Trustees as an additional Trustee. By statute this
person must be a member of the State Bar. The Board of Trustees is the governing body for the Law
Library with the authority to determine personnel, fiscal, and administrative policies to fulfill the legal
information need of the community.

Regular meetings of the Law Library Board of Trustee’s are held in Martinez at noon on the last Thursday
of each month. No stipend or mileage expense is received. The new appointment will be for a one year
term January 1, 2009 to December 31, 2009.

An application form may be obtained from the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by calling (925) 335-1900
or by visiting the County webpage at www.co.contra-costa.ca.us. Completed applicatiors should be
returned to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, Room 102, County Administration Building, 651 Pine
Street, Martinez, CA 94553, postmarked by Thursday November 14, 2008. Further information about the
Contra Costa County Public Law Library can be obtained by visiting the library’s webpage at
www.ccepliib.org or by calling Naomi Little at the Contra Costa County Public Law Library

(925) 646-2783




